
 
 

 
 

8th August 2023 
 
 

Dear School Community 
 
 

RE:- Building Works at Edithvale Primary School 
 
 

This is to advise Occupiers of the Premises along Fraser Ave, Haig Ave, that we will be bringing in 
classroom modular building on Tuesday 15th July 2023. 

 
There will be approximately 5 Trucks arriving between the hours of 7am and 3:30pm on Tuesday 
15th. The trucks will be coming off Station St into Fraser Ave and then into Haig Ave to the back of 
the school.  
The modules will then be lifted off our Semi trailers from a Crane located within the school grounds 
into its new home.  
   
A dedicated Traffic Management Company has been engaged to assist with Traffic and Pedestrian 
access throughout the building installation period to ensure minimal disruption for residents.  

 
We will make every endeavour to minimise any inconvenience to the surrounding residents. 

 
Thanking you in anticipation. 

 
If you have any concerns, please feel free to contact us accordingly on 5942 0740. 

 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Grove Group Pty Ltd 

 


